
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF FIRST QUARTER 2015 RESULTS  
 
 
Piraeus Bank would like to inform the investment community that the Announcement 
of the First Quarter 2015 Financial Results will take place on Wednesday May 27, 
2015 after the closing of the ATHEX trading session. The respective conference call 
will take place at 6:00 pm (ATH time). 

 
 

Athens, 6 May 2015 

 


